PEBBLE BEACH TO HOST U.S. OPEN AGAIN VS

ONCE AGAIN THE PEBBLE BEACH GOLF COURSE (IN MONTEREY COUNTY) WAS
CHOSEN TO BE THE LOCATION FOR THE U.S. OPEN IN 2010. THIS IS THE 2ND TIME IN
THE LAST 10 YEARS, THE GOLF TOURNAMENT WILL BE PLAYED ON THE
SPECTACULAR GOLF LINKS, ACCORDING TO THE PEBBLE BEACH COMPANY. IN 2000,
THE 100TH U.S. OPEN WAS ALSO HOSTED IN PEBBLE BEACH.




